Mark Fuller Completes Tracks On Christmas Project
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.
Lamp Music Group is pleased to announce the completion of tracks for a brand new Christmas
project release slated for release in October 2008.

Mark Fuller is well known for accompanying Eva Mae LeFevre for the past decade. Where he
has become a familiar personality alongside the gospel legend at many events each year
including numerous Gaither Homecoming events.

Lamp also has recently released a mainstream project for Mr. Fuller entitled, "Memories."

For more information: www.markfullermusic.com
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